Application Receipt Letter

(Complete this Application Receipt Letter if you want notification
that your application has reached the Grants Office)

Dear

The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency’s Grants Operations Branch has received your
application. The EPA identification number assigned to your project is

is the project’s Grants Specialist. If you have any
guestions, please contact your grants specialist at (202) 564 -

Sincerely,

Barbara Rochon
Grants and Interagency Agreement Management Division



